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October 9 - 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Tlalnutport, Penna. 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

HOTEL KENRICIA 

KENORA, ONTARIO. 

I received your report of reception of our 
special DX program of 9-2:i-44, and I am very pleased 
to send this letter along to you as a verification of 
your reception of. Radio Station CJRL, Kenora, Ontario. 

I received quite a few good reports and as 
some of the members of the NRC did not receive the 
information in time to try for our station in September 
I will again be transmitting a program for the NRC, on 
Monday morning, November 27th, from 3.00 to 3.20 LM, 
Eastern "far Time. By that time I hope to have some 
regular veri cards printed, and I will send one to 
anyone who sends mo in a report. 

n My best wishes to you and all the members of 
the NRC. Your reports were real good and proved very 
helpful to me. 

TS -D 

Yours sincerely, 

Chief Engineer - C3RL - Kenora - Ont 


